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CANCELLATION OF PROPOSED PRIVATE PLACEMENT 
 
April 8, 2014.  Newmac Resources Inc. (“Newmac or the “Company”) TSX-V: NER) 
announces that the Company will not be proceeding with the proposed non-brokered private 
placement to issue up to 200,000 units at a price of $0.50 per unit announced on March 5, 2014.    
 
 
Respectfully submitted  
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
“Han Xin (Harrision) Wu” 
Han Xin (Harrision) Wu 
CEO 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Contact Name:  Valent Chan, CFO 
Telephone Number:  (604)974-9990 
 
  
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulations Services Provider (as that term is defined in 
the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 
news release.   
 
 


